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Whatsapp (C-42) 

DATED: 29TH MARCH 2020  
 

PAYMENT OF KE BILLS 

Dear Members , 

 

Considering prevailing situation, the due date for bill payments has been extended 
to 7th April by GoP. However KE need your support to pay your bills at the earliest . 
This will enable KE to continue undisrupted operations in powering Karachi.   

 

So if you are able to deposit your bills before due date please pay , it will be very 
helpful for KE.  

 

Regards  

SITE ASSOCIATION OF INDUSTRY 

 


